
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To:  Board of Directors 
From:  Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date:   June 19, 2018 
Subject: Vehicle Replacement 

 
We have received a proposal from Fairview Ford for a new Ford F250 Super Cab 4X4 to replace the 
second of the two aging 2006 Ford F250 diesel powered service trucks.   
 
Background: 
 
The District currently has two aging 2006 Ford F250 diesel powered service trucks.  Both vehicles have 
had numerous breakdowns requiring expensive repairs.  The District approved during the 2017-18 
fiscal year the replacement of one of the two trucks and deferred the replacement of the second vehicle 
until the 2018-19 fiscal year.  The District ordered a 2018 Ford F250 in 2017 at a cost of $38,257.85.  
The District did not take possession of this vehicle until June 2018 and will be deferring the purchase to 
the 2018-19 budget.  The replacement of the second Ford F250 is now necessary. 
 
Proposals for New Vehicles: 
 
Field Supervisor Steve Wood prepared specifications for the second Ford F250 replacement.  Due to 
the late in the year replacement, the new Ford F250 Super Cab will be a 2019.  A request was sent to 
Fairview Ford for an updated quote.  Attached is a copy of the specifications for your information.  
 
The quote received from Fairview Ford is as follows: 
 
2019, 6.2 L EFI V8 Gasoline Powered Ford F250 Super Cab, 4X4, XL Trim, With Utility Body:  
$42,460.10 including sales tax.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
The District has $80,000 in the 2018-19 fiscal year budget for the replacement of both vehicles based 
on the 2018 quotes received. Because the new truck is a 2019, the purchase of this vehicle will exceed 
the 2018-19 budget by $717.10. 
 
Fairview Ford has consistently been the low price for our vehicles over the years.  It is my 
recommendation to accept the quote from Fairview Ford and proceed with the purchase of this vehicle. 
 
 




